
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 12, 2017 1:06:36 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 9:16 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Calvin Bennett

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Increasing hydro distribution rates will be greater on those of us who are not in high density areas.  The
calculations provided allow for most of your customers to be in high density areas.  For  those of us
who do not live in high density areas the delivery charges constitute almost 1/2 of the hydro bill. 
Unless there is some consideration given for medium density and low density customers, then these
increases are born disproportionately by rural customers where mean incomes are less than urban
settings.  This equals more burden on those who can least afford it.

-- Attachment --
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